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NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 2017
ASAK.

Welcome back to all the parents and pupils. I hope you all had a peaceful holiday. (Mr. Ditta)
MENU

We are now fully HMC certified and are ready to present our new Halal menu. This will start week commencing 23rd January 2017. With this letter are the new three week rolling menus which will be used throughout the year. Please make your selections and return to the main office by Friday 13th January 2017 so that the office can record and order your child’s meal accurately and accordingly.

MEETING RE; SPRING FAIR
We have secured a meeting to discuss the upcoming Spring Fair on Wednesday 18th January 2017 at 2pm. The meeting will be headed by the Event Organiser – Farida Nomani. Rest assured the meeting will be concluded before 2:45pm. Should you wish to contact her regarding this you may do so on 07877741889.
LABEL UNIFORM
Please can ask all parents to name all items of uniform and P.E kit to avoid confusion in school and also locate any missing items quickly.
EYFS APPLICATIONS-RECEPTION SEPTEMBER 2017
Please note the closing date for the applications is January 15th 2017. 

DEADLINE FOR PARENT GOVERNOR BALLOT

The closing date for the ballots is Wednesday 18th January 2017. Any ballots received after this date will not be counted.

E-SAFETY PARENT WORKSHOP

The e-safety workshop is to be held on Monday 6th February at 5.30pm. Any outstanding reply slips MUST be handed in before Friday 13th January 2017.

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

If you think you may be entitled to Free School Meals please see the letter attached. Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Patel in the school office.
LOLLIPOP MAN/WOMAN

We are looking for lollipop man/woman. Full details are on the advert attached with this newsletter.

PARKING

We would like to thank all parents for supporting the school with safely parking around the area and sharing the same priority as the school in keeping the children safe.

MONEY RAISED

A huge thankyou to all the parents and governors that attended the Big Star Little Star assembly.

On the day there were yellow buckets put out for voluntary contributions towards our School Library. We are proud to announce that we raised £261.32.
ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS PROTOCOL
Closure of the school is a very serious matter and the decision to close will not be taken lightly. Consideration will be given to: 

· The weather conditions 

· The weather forecast 

· The conditions at the school 

· The ability of staff to be able to get into work 

It is for parents to decide whether local conditions prevent their child attending school on any given day.

Parent Communication 
· Up to date information will be placed on the school web-site – www.olivepreston.com
· Parents will be informed of closure via text using Teachers2Parents by 7:15am.

· Parents with children using the bus service will be notified via text message regarding any disruptions or cancellations to the bus service

Note: Please avoid using the main phone line as there may not be any one in the school office to attend to your call. 

Early Closure 
Should it be necessary to close the school early due to deterioration in the weather then a text will be sent which include details on how to collect the pupils.

